




From: Mike Hilferink <mhilferink@cityofmarinecity.org> 
Date: June 8, 2023 at 10:06:52 AM EDT 
To: City Manager <citymanager@cityofmarinecity.org> 
Subject: Re: Update 
  
Also, meetings have already taken place, numbers discussed.  She wants a proposal to take to the 
board, which is what was mentioned at the last meeting.  She isn't going to give much info on 
numbers, I tried. 
  
The whole reason for me to have those conversations with Suzanne was so we didn't have to deal 
with months of back and forth with busy people hopefully working out meetings.  Lets get this 
thing done, so we can make an announcement.  Hopefully by the end of summer. 
  
The commission worked out a number to start with at the meeting, 36k, so has a proposal been 
written up reflecting that desire of the commission? 
  
Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: mhilferink@cityofmarinecity.org <mhilferink@cityofmarinecity.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 11:06:10 AM 
To: City Manager <citymanager@cityofmarinecity.org> 
Subject: Re: Update  
  
The superintendent is not the best at checking emails oddly.  Call Dawn at 8106761017, her 
admin assistant or you can call Suzanne directly at 8106761018.  Ive had better luck getting a 
call back after leaving a VM with Suzanne.  
  
Get Outlook for Android 
  
 
















































































